
 

 

 

 
Class 4Bh Teacher Update 

 
Thursday 12th October 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
It is with great sadness that I am announcing that Mrs Bhatti will no longer be your child’s 
class teacher from the end of this half term (20th October). Mrs Bhatti is leaving Elmwood 
Junior for personal reasons and is taking a break from teaching at this time. 
 
I am sure that you will join me in thanking Mrs Bhatti for all her hard work over the last half 
term, and wish her all the best going forwards. 
 
I am pleased to announce we have recruited a replacement, Miss Barnett, who will be 
starting straight after half term on Tuesday 31st October. We will be providing an 
opportunity for you to meet Miss Barnett at 15:20 next Wednesday 18th October in a 
special meeting to be held in the classroom. This will give you an opportunity to meet 
Miss Barnett for yourself. 
 
Over the next week we will be running an extensive transition so that Miss Barnett can 
get fully acquainted with your child and the whole class. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mr Ozgu. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr Marston  

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 
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